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I support HB 3190  because it could help spur increased housing production, 

specifically in  

vacant upper floors of commercial buildings. This could also help struggling 

vacant or underutilized properties in every community in our state. 

Astoria’s Merwyn Hotel created 40 units of affordable and work force housing. 

Salem’s Fork 

Forty project created a food hub and reestablished new housing units on the second 

floor. 

These are just two projects who enrolled in the former program before it sunset. 

 

Please help bring useful life and housing opportunities to our old and underutilized 

buildings. 

Vote for HB 3190 

Thanks! 


